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Invitation of Bids/Proposals form Auto Insurance Companies

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations New York intends to hire services of a well reputed
insurance company for the insurance of its seven (07) official cars. Sealed bids are invited for the above mentioned
service under competitive bidding procedure. The last date for submission of bids is 25 April 2016 till 11.30 a.m. The
bids will opened the same day at 11.00 a.m. This Mission reserves the right to accept or reject any bid and to annul the
bidding process at any time without justifying any reason there of prior to the award of contract/service order. The
particulars of the cars and other details may be obtained on telephone No. 212-879-8600 ext 189.
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